Sud Com to I,M, Dlan CRIG. -File





Governor

## Department of Health and Environment

James J. O'Connell, Secretary

February 13, 1997

Dr. Lee C. Gerhard
Director and State Geologist
Kansas Geological Survey
1930 Constant Avenue, Campus West
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, KS 66047-3726



Dear Dr. Gerhard:

I am in receipt of your letter dated February 10, 1997, advising that your agency will assist KDHE in the matter of Western Resources gas storage. We appreciate this, and we have no problem with KGS waiting to provide its opinion until after Mr. Alan Byrnes has had a chance to review the documentation and work.

Sincerely,

Michael H. Cochran

Chief, Environmental Geology Industrial Programs Section

Michael H. Cocheran

Bureau of Water

dg

c - Western Resources LPG General and Core Study Files

Division of Environment, Bureau of Water, Forbes Field, Bldg. 283, Topeka, KS. 66620-0001

Telephone: (913) 296-5560 Fax Number: (913) 296-5509

Printed on Recycled Paper